
DIDDLEBURY PARISH PLAN STEERING GROUP 

Report to Diddlebury Parish Council May 2022 

 

The Diddlebury Parish Plan was refreshed in 2013. The action points from the plan have now been largely 

implemented and the Parish Council has been regularly appraised of progress. A copy of the Action Plan 

review is attached. 

During the last year, the Group commissioned the Parish Council Speed Awareness Device, and this is now 

in action at various locations in the parish. The Police have suspended community speed awareness groups 

on the B4368 due to safety concerns, so the device has been mounted on brackets fixed on signposts 

(approved by Shropshire Highways). Speed awareness wheelie bin stickers have been distributed. 

Discussions have been held with the Parish Council to investigate a Community Led Housing Scheme aiming 

at providing some affordable housing within the parish. Suitable land plots need to be identified. 

Following discussions with Shropshire Rural Communities the Steering Group have agreed that a further 

refresh of the parish plan will be undertaken. This will again involve parish wide consultations and a 

communication plan will need to be designed to develop a programme. 
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